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Connecting Habitat Across New Jersey
(CHANJ) project wins Regional Award!

Our NJDEP Fish & Wildlife “CHANJ Team” were extremely honored last month
to receive the biennial Northeastern Transportation and Wildlife Conference’s
(NETWC) Regional Achievement Award.

This award recognizes a project within the Northeastern states and Eastern
Canadian provinces that “exemplifies innovative science, design, partnership
or cost effectiveness in meeting the needs of fish & wildlife movement and safe
and reliable transportation infrastructure.” What a yummy mouthful and a nice
way to cap off the Summer of CHANJ!

Steve Mars, retired USFWS biologist from the NJ field office, presented the award to our CHANJ Team (Gretchen Fowles, MacKenzie
Hall, and Brian Zarate) at NETWC.
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